
CenturyLink is filing to withdraw PS/ALI services from all entities because they lost the contract to be the 
PS/ALI data warehouse.  As a carrier they should provide their customers a method of updating the 
PS/ALI information and subsequently pass it to ComTech which holds the data but does not provide any 
PS/ALI services.  As the main carrier, CentiryLink actually owns the DNs.  By withdrawing from this 
service it would remove the ability for their customers to update locations information for DN that are 
actually CenturyLink property.  This would also prevent CenturyLink from having accurate information 
for any type of DN services.   
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